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INDUCTION PROGRAM FOR MBA STUDENTS

The event witnessed the gracious presence of:
* Governing Member Mr. Nishant G. Yeli
» Principal Dr. R. Basawaraj
* Head of the Department Mr. B.S, Chickmanth

The ceremony began with the symbolic act of watering the plant, reflecting the department's
commitment to nurturing growth and sustainability.
Mr. Nishant G, Yeli, the Governing Member, addressed the gathering with motivational words,
urging students to aim high and cultivate a professional attitude.
Mr. B.S. Chickmanth, the HOD, elaborated on the department's vision, encouraging students to
actively participate in both academic and extracurricular endeavors,
In his presidential address, Principal Dr. R. Basawaraj emphasized the importance of focus,
discipline, and seizing opportunities in making the most of their MBA program.
After the inaugural function, the students were introduced to the various facets of their MBA
journey:
1. Academics
Students were given an overview of the academic structure, course content, and credit
system. Faculty members highlighted the importance of continuous learning and skill-
building.
2. Examinations
The examination section outlined the rules, guidelines, and evaluation methods, ensuring
students understand the assessment criteria and adhere to academic integrity.
3. Internships and Projects
A detailed briefing was provided on the importance of internships and projects in
bridging classroom learning with real-world applications. Schedules and guidelines were
shared to help students prepare for this crucial aspect of the curriculum,.
4. Placements and Career Opportunities
The Placement Cell provided insi ghts into career guidance, upcoming placement
activities, and the importance of personal development initiatives like skill workshops
and mock interviews.




Outionldepifitimecnediitiatives
Students were informed about the various clubs, events, and extracurricular activities
aimed at developing their leadership and managerial skills.
The program concluded with a heartfelt vote of thanks by third-semester student Grace
Anusha, who expressed her gratitude to the dignitaries, faculty, and her fellow students for
making the event a memorable success.
The induction program was well-received by all attendees, offering first-year students a clear
understanding of their academic and professional pathways while fostering a sense of belonging
and excitement for their MBA journey




